
 

 

Policy #: 

 

To our Valued Policyholder: 

CopperPoint will be transitioning your commercial package insurance policy to Alaska National Insurance 

Company, a member of the CopperPoint Family of Insurance Companies.  For over 30 years Alaska 

National has been the service leader in commercial insurance.   

As part of this process, we are required to send a non-renewal notice for these policies which is 

enclosed.  Please be assured that your coverage will continue uninterrupted through this process as long 

as premiums are timely paid.  While your coverage will continue, there may be some changes to those 

coverages that you can discuss with your agent.  You will receive an Alaska National Insurance Company 

quote proposal from your agent as soon as your renewal date nears. 

The CopperPoint family of companies is committed to our ongoing partnership.  We look forward to 

continuing this relationship. 

Thank you for your business. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 
Tom Collins 

Senior Vice President & Chief Underwriting Officer 


